
The Incredible Journey 2004 - 2016! 

On Friday 16 September the Gr0’s hosted all the Gr12s from Boys’ and Girls’ College who had started 

their school journey at Saints in Gr0 (13 years ago)! 

 
 

The matrics enjoyed the opportunity of reliving wonderful childhood memories by climbing on the 

jungle gyms, swings and slides, visiting their old Gr1 classrooms and connecting with some of the 

staff who had taught them and impacted on their lives at such an early stage. 

 

 
Special Gr0 Staff from 2004 present in the picture: Mrs Needham, Miss Glass, Mrs Burgess and Mrs Morrison  

 

The Gr12s were also treated to a presentation by the Gr0 children, followed by war cries from each 

of the respective colleges before the matrics formed a tunnel to lead the Gr0s out. The matrics were 

also treated to a fine tea and then presented with a ‘Long Service’ award from the Junior Prep.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

We would like to thank Mrs Harris (JP Head), Mrs Jarvis (JP Deputy-Head) and all the JP teachers for 

inviting us to this special tea and for making our day so memorable.  

 

M. Lecuona, J. Rogers and R. Swallow 

Gr0-12 coordination team 

 

 


